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Next Meeting:
Tuesday

February 23

Community
Learning
Center

7:00 pm
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February Birthdays:

1 Sue Emerson
2 Caroline North
4 Barbara Miller
5 Emma Sleesman

6 Barb Huth
28 Sara Conrad

A note to new members:
If  you would like to see your name

in this space, please give your
birthday to Cathy Holman,

no need to give your birth year!

February 2-6 - Birthday Sale at Caroline’s
- All regularly priced fabric, patterns,
books and notions - 25% off

February 22-27 - Six Sisters Shop Hop -
passports available at Caroline’s

March 20 - National Quilting Day 29th

Anniversary - post photos of quilts you
have made at quiltalliance.org

May 22 - Art Fair at Community Learning
Center

THIS MONTH’S MEETING –
    COMMUNITY LEARNING CENTER
          KENDALLVILLE
             TUESDAY, JANUARY 26TH
                     7:00 PM

Please check your email for meeting
cancellations…those who don’t have email–
find an “email buddy” to keep you notified.

REMINDER: Please RSVP to Cheryl Coons via phone, text, e-
mail or Facebook if you are planning on attending so the room

can be set up accordingly.

20201 Spring Challenge
is ON!!

This will take place at our
March meeting.  If you

need the rules, please see
Susie Hague.

Our deepest sympathy to the
family and friends of Dorothy
Koons who passed away last

week.



Noble Nimble Thimbles, PO Box 177, Albion, IN• 46701
www.noblenimblethimbles.com

Noblenimblethimbles on Facebook

President - Cheryl Coons clqcoons67@gmail.com
Vice President -

Secretary - Althea Clugston althea.2010@live.com
Treasurer - Marilyn Peters marpeters0624@gmail.com
Newsletter - Cathy Holman cdholman@frontier.com

Historian - Althea Clugston althea.2010@live.com
Website/email contact - Marilyn Carlson marilyn@wolflakebaptistchurch.org

Program Coordinator - Pam Etheridge pametheridge@gmail.com
Librarian - Susie Hague kshague521@gmail.com

Noble Nimble Thimbles has a private Facebook page…it
has gold thimbles on the first page. This is for NNT
members to post their finished quilts and other projects.
If you do not have a Facebook page of your own and
want members to see what you have been working on,
find a computer buddy and have them help you post.

President and Vice President positions were discussed, a
motion made and voted on by members in attendance
that the President would go from a 2 year term to a 1
year term, and the same for the VP. When the VP
automatically goes to the President’s position each
person will served 2 years (1 year as VP and 1 year as
President).

The Community Learning Center is holding an Art Fair
on Saturday, May 22, 2021. NNT could sell raffle tickets
for the Quilt Show quilt.  Also members might be able to
sell their items for Market Place at the Art Show. More
info coming in the spring.

The members played a game to match pictures of quilt
blocks to the correct block name.  The winners were
Julie Kessler, Beth Spaw, Sara Conrad and Deb Drake.
The winner chose a prize from the goodie bag.

Show & Tell had 6 members participate and showed 12
items.

        Althea Clugston

Doris Goins is planning a
schoolhouse type program at
the CLC where people can
share their quilting skills.
Planning is underway for this
activity, so let her know if
you are interested in sharing.

MONETARY DONATIONS
ARE STILL BE ACCEPTED

FOR THE COMMUNITY
LEARNING CENTER

SEWING MACHINES!


